
CHARTIERS VALLEY
SCHOOL DISTRICT

REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS STUDENT

TRANSPORTATION
SERVICES

The  Chartiers  Valley  School
District  is  seeking  proposals
from qualified  companies  to
provide  Student
Transportation  Services.
Interested parties may obtain
the RFP by visiting the District
website  at  www.cvsd.net.
Proposals  are  due  by  4:00
p.m. on Monday, February 10,
2025.

Kelly Irvine, Board
Secretary


